Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8XL



Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema OBE



8th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

To celebrate Chinese New Year, Early Years will be having a special celebration afternoon on Friday 24^{th} January from 1.30pm.

We will be doing a variety of activities including making lanterns, eating Chinese food and performing a dragon dance. Children are more than welcome to wear red and gold on this day.

Parents and carers can come to the afternoon activities. Due to Health & Safety, unfortunately no siblings can attend unless they are babes in arms.

For children who attend morning nursery, you are welcome to come back to school at 1.30pm and attend the workshop with your child. If you and your child cannot attend, don't worry as we will be learning about Chinese New Year in the morning.

If you can attend, please fill in the form below and return it to the office.

Yours faithfully

Early Years Team

Early Years Chinese New Year Celebrations

Child's name	Class
I will be attending the Early Years Chinese New from 1.30pm.	v Year celebrations on Friday 24 th January
Signed	Parent/Carer